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Revere’s Scott Dressler Named Ohio’s School Resource 
Officer of the Year 

 
 

(June 16, 2020) – Officer Scott Dressler has been named Ohio’s School Resource Officer 
of the Year for 2020.  The award is given out annually by the Ohio School Resource 
Officers Association (OSROA) to one deserving SRO in the state. 
 
The winning candidate must have been an SRO in a school district for at least two years 
and show an outstanding commitment to the community they serve. 
 
Officer Dressler just completed his third year as SRO with Revere Local.  Officer 
Dressler has been instrumental in running safety drills, organizing Stop the Bleed 
training, and implementing the installation of vaping detectors to combat this health 
epidemic facing our youth.  Most recently during the pandemic, Officer Dressler helped 
to organize a food pantry at the Richfield Police Department for local families in need. 
 
“We are beyond proud of Officer Dressler, who is more than deserving of this award for 
all of the hard work he provides to our district on a daily basis,” said Dr. Matthew 
Montgomery, Revere Local Superintendent.  “He knows our students and their families, 
and he works tirelessly to help provide support whenever and wherever he is needed.” 
 
Due to the pandemic, this year’s annual OSROA conference is not taking place.  Officer 
Dressler will be honored in front of his colleagues at next summer’s conference at Great 
Wolf Lodge in Mason, Ohio. 
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